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Awards

Learning Leaves

Class R – Olly
Class 1 – Tiger
Class 2 – Betsy & Isabella
Class 3 - Eleanor

House Points

Class R – Bobby & Oliver
Class 1 - Harry
Class 2 - Lucy
Class 3 – Michaela

This week Ellie and Bobby brought in one of 
their lambs to show to each class. The pupils 
all had a chance to hold, stroke and ask 
questions about her.

We are on the lookout 
for patio sets – benches, 
table and chairs, to 
develop our seating area 
in the garden of hope 
and for around the 
playground. If you have 
anything that you are 
thinking of throwing out, 
we would be happy to 
take these on.

Class R have 
continued to 
learn about 
summer and 
have been 
creating their 
own suns 
today.
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Little Angels

The children have had 
lots of creative fun 
these last few weeks 
learning about our 
senses exploring 
textures, tastes and 
smells! 

It's wonderful to see the 
children's confidence 
back to explore the 
world around them 
again!

The children have been writing postcards of hope, which will then be put 
into the Morrison's food bank parcels and given out to those in need 
within our community.

We would also like to thank Morrison's for their donation of plants and 
garden tools for our Garden of Hope.

Online Safety

To children - online friends are real friends. 
Online life is real life. There’s no distinction.

This guide 'Your childs online 
world'can help you understand your child’s 
life online and keep them safe.

For advice and support on 
setting up parental controls, 
adjusting privacy settings, understanding 
social networks and 
more, visit nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety
or call 0808 800 5002.

https://rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/Online-safety-booklet.pdf
http://nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety
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Attendance and Contact details

Please ensure that if your child is going 
to be absent, that you contact 
school by 9.30am at the latest, either by 
telephone 01884 881354 or email
admin@rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk
on each day that your child is absent.

If you have recently changed any of your 
contact details including email address, 
phone number or home address, please 
could you advise the school to enable us to 
keep your child’s records up to date.

Year 6 Hoody Order

Please can all order 
forms for the leaver's
hoodies be returned with 
payment by Wednesday 
12th May.

Next week...
Monday
Football Club (Lunchtime)
KS2 Multisports (Afterschool Club)

Tuesday
Drum Lessons

Wednesday
Piano Lessons

Thursday
KS1 Multisports (Afterschool Club)

If you would like to sign your child up to any 
of these clubs or music lessons, then please 
email admin@rackenford-
primary.devon.sch.uk

Dates

31 May – 4 June
Half Term

Friday 11 June
Wrong Trousers Day

16 June
Science Day

30 June
Transition/Move up 
morning

WC 12 July
End of term reports

23 July
Leavers assembly
Last day of term

8 September
First day Autumn term
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On Evacuation Day, firstly we had to take a register so that we knew all evacuees 
were present. We had to bring in a suitcase or a box with a brush, toothbrush, a 
book, a bar of soap, a toy and some photos and food parcels. We also had 
previously made luggage tags and ration books. On our daily mile, we pretended 
that we were walking to the train station to leave for the countryside which 
would have taken seven hours!
I really liked going to school and it being different. I would have felt really scared 
and worried as an evacuee.

- Eleanor Maddocks Y5

In Maths, class 1 
have been learning 
about measuring. 
They have been 
measuring different 
objects around the 
classroom and 
even measuring 
themselves.


